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31. March 2023

Closure "Im Ellerbrock

Construction work from April to mid-May

The road "Im Ellerbrock” in Bocholt-Stenern will be closed next week. This is due to
construction work in the area of the "Hoogenkamp" development. This is pointed out by
the municipal traffic department.

Diversions will not be set up for the time being. During the construction work, pedestrian
and bicycle traffic will be guided through the "Otto-Kemper-Ring". The work will last until
mid-May.
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